
 

 

 
 
 
 
21 June 2019 
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and 
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the 
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global 
Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
Eldorado Gold Corporation publishes its annual COP report via our annual Year in Review Report (YIR Report). 
The 2018 YIR Report has been completed and it is currently going through internal reviews and approvals 
before it can be made public. 
 
We hereby ask for a small extension period in order to obtain the relevant approvals. Our new COP report will 
be posted on both the Eldorado and UN Global Compact website within 90-days. 
 
For further information on Eldorado’s sustainability practices and reporting, please visit the Responsibility 
section of our website: https://www.eldoradogold.com/responsibility/ 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. David Barrett 
Sustainability Manager 
Eldorado Gold Corporation 

           D.T. Barrett



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


